David Franczak
66 Washington Avenue
Iselin, NJ 08830

July 26, 2021

Dr. Gregory Hobaugh
Superintendent

High Bridge Public Schools
40 Fairview Avenue,

High Bridge, NJ 08829

Dear Dr. Hobaugh,

Please accept my resignation from my position as a Part-Time Special Education
Teacher at High Bridge Elementary School. Today will be my last day.

After discussing the position with my wife, we cannot make the monetary
sacrifices we would have to make if | accept the position. | apologize for any
inconvenience and appreciate your time.

| appreciate the opportunity to be part of the High Bridge public schools and |
wish you all the best.

Sincerely yours,

David Franczak
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